Town Of Canandaigua -Mobile Rd Proiect\ 2020

To Whom This May Concern,

My name is Sarah Genecco and | own and will continue to maintain Mobile Road in the Town of
Canandaigua. | am bringing this project in front of you because people have approached me for
affordable housing. | am asking to sub-divide three lots on mobile road to extend Mobile Road and put
in affordable housing. | plan to put 4” top crush and 8” gravel to extend Mobile Road and have a
turnaround for emergency vehicles. The overall plan is to connect Mobile Road with the new road going
in off of Purdy Road to continue to develop and add more affordable housing in the Town of
Canandaigua behind the Flowers by Stella development | put in a few years back.




